
 

To, 
Goran Marby,  CEO 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
23 October, 2016 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Subject: DIDP Request on financial contributions to ICANN by RIRs through the NRO 
 
Through our earlier DIDPs, we were able to get a lot of information on the “voluntary 
contributions” of the Regional Internet Registries through the NRO to ICANN. We found that 
NRO’s contribution to ICANN is not broken down according to the amount given by each RIR. 
As a follow up to our earlier requests, we have the following questions: 
 

1) Documents showing the reasons why ICANN possesses the breakdown of the FY03, 
FY04, and FY05 contributions but not for the other years. 

2) According to ICANN’s response to an earlier DIDP, we found that the FY03 breakdown 
of NRO contribution to ICANN is as follows: 

 FY03: APNIC (US$129,400), ARIN (US$159,345), and RIPE (US$206,255) which  
adds up to 495,000.  

 However, in the FY03 financial report on the ICANN website, the revenue from  
Address Registry Fees = 535,000.  
We would like to request documentation from ICANN that explains this discrepancy. 

 
We hope that our request will be processed within the stipulated time period of 30 days. Do let 
us know if you require any clarifications on our queries. 
 
Thank You 
Asvatha Babu 
Centre for Internet and Society, India 
 
 
 
 


